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reached the end of their useful lives and did not meet United Nations

Security requirements.

Against this background,
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On risk management, the Group welcomes the establishment of a risk

management strategy and risk register for the project. The Group

reiterates its call to the Secretary-General to continue to adopt risk

mitigation strategies to ensure that costs and timelines are not unduly

impacted. .

We are of the view that appropriate governance and




